
March 31, 2020  

Greetings Brentwood Families,  

Please see the updates for Tuesday, March 31, 2020. 

 

Food Distribution:  

Meal distribution for the week includes tomorrow, Wednesday, April 1 and Friday, April 3, 2020 at the 

MS/HS auditorium location from 11:00am-12:30pm. As a reminder, all families are eligible for the FREE 

breakfast and lunch program.  There will be enough meals (breakfast and lunch) distributed to last until 

the next meal distribution date.  

 

Closure Information:   

 

• A Skylert message will be sent late afternoon tomorrow, April 1, 2020.  
 

• The Skylert message will include the District letter to families about the Continuity of Education 
(COE) plan and the expectations for remote instruction beginning on April 6, 2020.  

 

• Families that have been in contact with the District about device needs will also receive an 
important message tomorrow afternoon.   

 

• Again, thank you for your patience as we move forward to providing remote learning.  
 


